
WEARE FINANCE COMMITTEE 
MEETING 2-12-18 

 
 
 

1. The Weare Finance Committee met on Monday 12 Feb at 7pm at the 
Town Offices.  Members present were Lori Davis, Matt Whitlock, Bill 
Anderson, Neal Kurk, Keith Erf, and Gregg McDowell. 

 
2. Business.   

 
a. The Committee approved draft minutes for the 6 Feb 18 

meeting. 
 

b. The Committee completed its final review of warrant 
articles.  There were no changes to the Committee 
recommendations.  Supporting comments were amended in 
consideration of changes made at the deliberative 
sessions.  The tax impact of all warrant articles was also 
completed and a summary will be included in the town mailer to 
voters.  To summarize the tax impact on a $250,000 house is 
as follows:  if all warrant articles are voted down taxes would 
decrease $202; if all warrant articles are approved, taxes would 
increase $183; if the Finance Committee recommendations are 
approved taxes would increase $48. 

 
3. Administrative.  Finance Committee recommendations are being 

forwarded to the town this week for inclusion in mailers to the 
voters;  the SAU is also being contacted to include our 
recommendations in any separate mailers from the school 
boards.  Next meeting of the Finance Committee will be at the calling 
of the Chairman. 

 
4. Adjournment.  The meeting adjourned at 805pm. 

 
Bill Anderson 
Secretary     
 


